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WATERFRONT PROPERTIES AVAILABLE  
For more information contact Craig Romero at 337-364-1065.

Acadiana Gulf of Mexico Access Channel 
Phase II is nearing completion of dredging 
20 miles from Intracoastal City to the 
Freshwater Bayou lock. This will complete 
the 60 miles of dredging which began 
over 3 years ago with a total project 
spend of $126 million.  

Craig Romero stated he is already seeing 
the benefits of this project with new 
companies interested in the Port of Iberia.  
Romero also stated he is in negotiations 
with a very large company for lease 
terms and conditions for the Millennium 
Expansion Phase III property.  

This company is 
interested in leasing 
the entire 82 acres 
between Ernest 
Crochet Road and 
Pesson Road.

AGMAC DREDGING 
AND MILLENNIUM 
EXPANSION  
PHASE III UPDATE

Cajun Industries based in Baton 
Rouge, will develop a world-
class module assembly yard at 
the Port of Iberia. The facility will 
feature 61 acres, with 33 acres 
developed during the first phase. 
Developments include stabilization 
effects achieving a ground gearing 
pressure of 2,500 PSF and critical 
infrastructure improvements to 
support 600 craft.  

Cajun Industries is a nationally recognized construction company providing fully 
integrated self-performed EPC (Engineering, Procurement and Construction) services 
to some of the largest and reknown companies in the world.  

The Port of Iberia having direct access to the Gulf of Mexico via the Acadiana Gulf of 
Mexico Access Channel (AGMAC) was instrumental in Cajun’s site selection. Not only will 
Cajun be able to accommodate modules shipped via water, but they will be able to ship 
large, truck-able modules as well via US Hwy. 90. Craig Romero, Port of Iberia Executive 
Director, stated the Cajun’s facility will be a boost to the Acadiana economy. “Cajun 
expects to employ more than 600 skilled workers, including crane operators, ironworkers, 
pipefitters, and welders. We’re very excited about having them at the Port of Iberia.”

CAJUN INDUSTRIES, LLC MODULE ASSEMBLY YARD 
COMING TO PORT OF IBERIA  

Mark Doré was recently selected as President of 
the Port of Iberia Board of Commissioners.  He 
replaces outgoing President Patrick Broussard. 
Appointed to the Board in 1997 by the City of New 
Iberia, Doré has been in sales and marketing in 
the oil and gas industry for over 43 years.  

Doré stated, “It’s a great time to serve on the 
Port of Iberia Board of Commissioners. With 
now having deeper water we have attracted new, 
established businesses to locate at the Port. We’re looking forward to future growth 
that will benefit not only the Port but Iberia Parish and surrounding areas.”

DORÉ ELECTED AS NEW 
COMMISSION PRESIDENT

INCOMING PRESIDENT MARK DORÉ PRESENTS PLAQUE TO 
OUTGOING PRESIDENT PATRICK BROUSSARD.
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